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21 February 1985 

Dr GRO-B I 

GRO-B

.. ...........

Dear Dr GRO-B 

Further to Dr Greer's letter of 2 November 1983 this moderately severe haemophiliac 
is generally well and has had only occasionally to use his home treatment with 
factor VIII concentrate. 

Blood count and liver function tests were normal apart from slightly elevated 
serum alanine naminotransferane which is caa>arnonly found in our treated 
haemophiliacs and is of uncertain significance. As you may have heard it has 
recently been appreciated that there is an increased risk of AIDS in patient's 

•eceiving regular treatment with clotting factor concentraters, and I discussed 
precautions to avoid transmission of the virus which we are now giving 

to all 
our patients who receive regular treatment. I discussed this with both[ GRO__B_ _ 
and his mother and these precautions are as detailed in the enclosed letter. 
GROB - will be reviewed regularly at the Haemophilia Clinic and if you have any 

queries please let me know. 

Yours sincerely 

G 13 0 Lowe 
Senior Registrar 
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